
SIMPLER
RECYCLING
LEGISLATION
IN ENGLAND

Following the 2024 Spring Budget

announcement, landfill tax rates in England will

see a significant rise from April 2025. The

standard rate will increase by over 21.6%, and the

lower rate for inert waste will rise by 22.7%. The

higher costs are intended to incentivise

businesses and local authorities to reduce

landfill use and invest in more sustainable

waste management solutions.

We will always try and avoid sending waste to

landfill but for some treatment residues and

residual waste, landfill may be the only

available option. By standardising recycling

practices and introducing separate collections

for food and dry recyclables, the new Simpler

Recycling legislation can support businesses

and local authorities to more easily divert waste

from landfills reducing the volume of waste

that incurs the higher landfill tax rates.

THE PSL
SOLUTION
Managing this can be challenging, but

Portland Stone Ltd Waste Management

has the solution.

We provide dedicated skips, bags and
grabs to make waste separation easy
and efficient.

Our system ensures your team can
separate waste quickly, keeping your
site compliant and organised.

With our digital waste tracking platform,
you’ll have full visibility of every load.
Track what’s collected, access reports,
and download waste transfer notes
directly from your device.

We ensure your construction waste is
processed responsibly, diverting it from
landfills and supporting your sustainability
goals.

Partner with PSL Waste Management
to simplify your recycling process, come
and visit our Recycling Facility to ensure
you stay ahead of regulatory changes.

Contact 01305 860044
or visit www.portlandskips.co.uk

recycling@
portlandskips.co.uk

Under the Simpler Recycling legislation, businesses with 10 employees and more must

separate dry recyclables into dedicated containers and ensure food waste is collected

separately, regardless of the amount produced, starting from 31st March 2025.  Businesses with

fewer than 10 employees have time until 31st March 2027 to comply.

Local authorities will also be required to comply with the new Simpler Recycling reforms for

waste collected from households from 31st March 2026, providing more consistent recycling and

waste collection services, includes weekly food waste collections.

Lastly, it extends to businesses with less than 10 full-time employees. At this

point everyone will also need to separate plastic film, packaging, and bags.

All businesses and organisations with 10 or more full-time equivalent

employees will need to separate recyclable materials from general waste.

Inclusion of plastic film packaging and plastic bags in the plastic waste

stream.
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